SUBJECT:  Guidance Regarding the Ogden Memo in Jurisdictions
Seeking to Authorize Marijuana for Medical Use

Over the last several months some of you have requested the Department's assistance in

responding to inquiries from State and local governments seeking guidance about the

Department's position on enforcement of the Controlled Substances Act (CSA) in jurisdictions

that have under consideration, or have implemented, legislation that would sanction and regulate

the commercial cultivation and distribution of marijuana purportedly for medical use. Some of
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ndividuals providing care to individuals with cancer or other
| operations cultivating, selling or distributing marijuana.

of the efficient use of limited federal resources as articulated in
the Ogden Memorandum has not changed. There has, however, been an increase in the scope of
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